
 
 

Tell your 
Albany County Legislator  

 

Mary Lou Mary Lou   
BartolottaBartolotta--ConnollyConnolly  

  

not to break her promise!not to break her promise!  
 
 
 

TELL HER TO OPPOSE COUNTY EXECUTIVE  
DAN MCCOY’S PLAN TO LEASE  

ALBANY COUNTY NURSING HOME  
TO A PRIVATE COMPANY! 

County Executive Dan McCoy’s plan to privatize Albany County Nursing Home is nothing but a 
knee-jerk solution to problems that were created by mismanagement.  The problems aren’t our 
fault—but the consequences of his risky proposal to lease the home will fall on the backs of 
vulnerable nursing home residents, caregivers and taxpayers.  
 

McCoy’s short-term thinking would put our county’s historic public nursing home in the hands of a 
private corporation—a company that has no roots, nor investment other than pro�t-making, in our 
community.  A company that is not accountable to anyone other than its owners and whose main 
concern is the �nancial bottom line. 
 

Mary Lou Bartolotta-Connolly opposed 
privatization until recently.  Then she changed 
her mind!  At whose expense? 
 

The residents of Albany County Nursing Home and 
the citizens of Albany County have worked hard 
and paid their taxes knowing that if the situation 
came up, Albany County Nursing Home would be 
there for them.  It’s the obligation of the County 
Legislature to uphold that promise and not give 
away the nursing home to a company whose 
priority is making a buck, rather than our 
community well-being. 

 

Call your county legislator  
Mary Lou Bartolotta-Connolly at  

(518) 456-5927 
 

Tell her to keep her commitment 
to maintaining a quality public 
Albany County Nursing Home!   

 

Tell her to vote against McCoy’s 
proposal to lease the Albany 

County Nursing Home to a 
private company. 


